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June 29, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Reference:  File #EB-2011-0234

Dear Ms. Walli,

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board letter dated June 23, 2011, we have posted the Ontario Energy Board letter on our website at:

http://www.stmaryscement.com/saintmaryscementinc/
[image: image2.png]% St Marys Cement G_

CURRENT INFORMATION. corpomaTE ST MARYS CEMENT
~RENEWAL OF ELECTRICITY WHOLE. ST aaRYs wicaLLC

‘SALER LICENCE - NOTICE. ‘OUR ENVIRONMENT

STMARYS CEMENT ALTERNATIVE Locarions

FUEL DEMONSTRATION PROJECT CONTACT INFORMATION
STMARYS

FLAMBOROUGH QUARRY





The posting was effective today – June 29, 2011.  If you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached at 416-696-4280.
Sincerely,

St. Marys Cement Inc.

Tina Burghardt

Corporate Procurement Manager

